
From: Jan Brooker  

Sent: Saturday, August 3, 2024 12:53 PM 

To: Planning 

Subject: Appl 2024/2982/T 

 

Comment on behalf of Highgate Conservation Area Advisory committee. 

 

This application to crown lift a nice TPO holly tree by 3m and prune it back 

from the road seems excessive.  The overall good shape of the tree must be 

taken into consideration if any works are undertaken. 

 


